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Dear Mayor and Council Members,
Please find the attached recommendations from the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board's review of the
Christ Church and Weavers Grove projects. The board was highly appreciative of the opportunity to review these

projects.

The board wanted to convey that we spent considerable time carefully considering each of these applications. Itis
instructive for us to have the opportunity to conduct these reviews.

Going forward, we intended to develop lessons learned from these and other projects we have reviewed. We are
interested in the best timing for the stormwater review to have the most impact and better understand how often
projects are receiving adjustments to the Resource Conservation District.

Our next meeting, scheduled for June 23rd at 6:00 PM, will include these agenda items.

Best regards,

Pamela Schultz
Chair, Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board



